ASSEMBLYWOMAN
Crystal D. Peoples-Stokes

invites you to a
Community Forum on °
Child Protective Services

Saturday, Aprilgd®
1 0:00 a-m.-z:o&p-m- T
The Central Library



Have you or a family member had trouble with
Child Protective Services?

Do you not know what to do or where to turn?

Do you have questions regarding the
Child Protective Services system of Erie Gounty or in general?

If so, you should come to the community forum being held:

When: April 19, 2014

Where: The Central Library
From: 10:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m.

Assemblywoman Crystal D. Peoples-Stokes, Senator Tim Kennedy, and Bishop Badger of Bethesda World Gospel church are holding a
community forum on Child Protective Services to enable the community to voice their concerns and be heard on the issue.

Our children are our number one priority, from their education to safety and beyond. Our community must gather together to support our
children and ensure their safety. Collectively we can make a change for the better. We look forward to your participation in this important event.

For questions about this event or any community concern, contact Assemblywoman Peoples-Stokes district office at 716-897-9714

or Senator Tim Kennedy’s District office at 716-826-2683.




